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Request for Continuance of VR 2-21 to PC Meeting on 7/15/21 at 6:30pm.

 

Jamie Fleckenstein, PLA

Associate Planner

231 NE 5th Street, McMinnville, OR 97128

Desk: 503-474-4153

www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/planning

 

The City of McMinnville, due to budget shortfalls, has implemented an employee

furlough program.  Until further notice I will not be working on Mondays.  All of our

development services programs (building, code compliance, engineering and

planning) will still be offered Monday – Friday, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm.  We will do

everything that we can to maintain timely customer service, but due to the reduced

work weeks for staff you may experience some delays in our programs.  We apologize

in advance and appreciate your patience as we work through this situation.

 

From: Nora Collins <nora.collins@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 5:03 PM
To: Jamie Fleckenstein <Jamie.Fleckenstein@mcminnvilleoregon.gov>
Subject: Nora Collins requesting review of variance application for 2191 and 2185 NW 2nd
Mcminnville Oregon
 

This message originated outside of the City of McMinnville.

 

To whom it may concern, I would like to request an extension
for the review of my variance application to the next Planning
Commission  meeting that is scheduled July 15, 2021 at 630
pm.  I will be adding more information to my application and
appreciate the opportunity to present it.  Thank you in
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advance, Nora Collins (N Collins Properties LLC). 


